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commentletters - COMMENT LETTER AB2121 POLICY

From: Mader Construction <maderconstruction@earthlink net>
To: <commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov>

Date: 3/24/2010 7:55 PM :

Subject: COMMENT LETTER AB2121 POLICY

CC: <ecarrillo@sonoma-county.org>

March 24, 2010

E @ E ﬂ M E Steve Mader
299 Sea Stack
MAR 2
4 2010 The Sea Ranch CA 95497
SWRCB EXECUTIVE Mail to PO BOX 332
Gualala CA 95445

email maderconstruction@earthlink.net - '

Dear State Water Resources Control Board:

I live at, have a business and have employees at The Sea Ranch, in Sonoma County California and our water supply. is the
watershed of the Gualala River. I am very concerned about the implementation of AB 2121, 2004 in the following ways:

«It is unclear if it aflows for and provides an adequate water supply for our community.
*What will the economic impacts be to the Sea Ranch/Gualala area, jobs, services, tourism and home values?

+The Gualala river is a clean river in terms of water pollution but suffers from silt and sedimentation and does need
restoration work for a good fish/wildlife habitat. Can the State and Local Sea Ranch/Gualala Community collaborate towards
the restoration of the river?

I hope that my concerns can be taken into account and that a fair and just implementation can be worked out.

Sincerely

Steve Mader
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